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AT’S YOUR STORY
??

Storytelling is something we do throughout our lives. Whether it be with friends or family, 
the sharing of past experiences and memories, help to build a picture of our past that create 
lessons for us into the future.

Council’s Heritage Advisory Committee is seeking to uncover the untold stories behind 
events, places and people within the Camden community. This may involve community 
members reaching out to loved ones to tell their story of what it was like growing up in 
Camden or sharing your memories of different experiences from years gone by.

We encourage you to submit your Camden story to us. Stories can be in a variety of formats 
such as written documents, audio recordings, images, maps or videos. Stories do not need 
to be long (maximum 200 words) and can be funny, sad, unusual or informative. However, 
they need to be true. These stories will preserve the unique history of the area for future 
generations. 

Do you have a story but are not sure how to put it all together?
Don’t worry, we encourage you to put as much information into your submission as possible 
and we will contact you for further information if we need it. Remember, even a basic 
summary and some other information (such as pictures or website links) can serve the 
foundations of a great story. 

This campaign is an initiative of Camden Council’s Heritage Advisory Committee.

PeoplePlacesEvents
For details on how to submit, search ‘My Camden Story’ at www.camden.nsw.gov.au today!

We can’t wait to hear your story...

“
“

“I was born in Camden, 
as were countless 
generations before me.”

- Aunt Glenda Chalker (2020)


